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DATE:   July 15, 2021 

TO: Town Pension and OPEB Trusts Oversight Committee 

FROM: Laurel Prevetti, Town Manager 

SUBJECT: Receive Update on the Town of Los Gatos IRS Section 115 Pension Trust 
 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Receive on the Town of Los Gatos IRS Section 115 Pension Trust. 
 
BACKGROUND: 

On November 5, 2019, the Town Council authorized the Town Manager to enter into an 
agreement with CalPERS for participation in the CEPPT program.   
 
The CEPPT Fund is a Section 115 trust fund dedicated to prefunding employer contributions to 
defined benefit pension systems for eligible California public agencies.  On March 3, 2020, the 
Town Pension and OPEB Trusts Oversight Committee adopted CEPPT Strategy 2 as the asset 
allocation for the Town’s Section 115 Trust pension assets.  
 
DISCUSSION: 

On April 14, 2021, the remaining CEPPT balance of approximately $700,000 was liquidated for 
inclusion in a $2,050,942 additional discretionary payment toward the June 30, 2013 gain/loss 
amortization base.  The CEPPT account remains open with no assets at no cost.   


